
 

 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday 22nd February 2023 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

The Big Winter Wander 
 

 
During the half term many 

families were able to take part 
in the Big Winter Wander! It 

has been wonderful to receive 
your photographs from your 

walks. The link to make any 

donations will 

be open for one 

more week. We 
have almost 
reached our 

target which is 
brilliant! many 

thanks to all 
those families 

who have 
raised money 

and donated.  

The link below 

will take you 
directly to the 

WWF page and 

if you are able, 

please make a 

donation to 
support the work of the World Wildlife Fund.  

Coppull St John’s Eco Squad have set a target of £100 and we have already reached 85% 

of our target.  Every penny makes a difference! 

https://wwf-uk.enthuse.com/pf/jane-bennett 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA events coming up:  

• Pizza & Movie Night on Wednesday 1st 

March and  

• Easter bingo on the Friday 24th March in the church hall. 

Letters about these events have now come home. Contact 

the school office if you have received a letter Please 

contact school if you able to help. 

 

World Book Day 
The World Book Day theme for the whole school will centre around ‘Alice in Wonderland’ 

by Lewis Carroll This will be celebrated on Friday 3rd March. Children in each class will be 

involved in a carousel of activities around 'Alice in Wonderland', including a visiting poet, 

Paul Jenkins and even a game of croquet during the lunch break. Children are invited to 

dress up, preferably in a Wonderland theme, but no need to go to any expense - home-

made costumes are the best!   

After school, Paul Jenkins will be in the hall selling and 

signing his books. There will also be a ‘Tea Party’ cake 

sale to raise funds for the school library. Any cake 

donations would, as always, be much appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATS meeting tonight – Wednesday 22nd February   

A SATS meeting will take place this evening for children in year 2 and year 6. The 

meeting will start at 5pm.  

 

 

             

   


